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LD 827 OUGHT NOT TO PASS.  
Maine’s PFAS Products Law is a first in the world law that helps protect people from 
toxic PFAS in products. LD 827 would provide exemptions from the PFAS law for 
“any “polymer-coated [cookware]…authorized by the FDA for food contact”. 
But, the FDA is far behind states and the EU when it comes to making sure food 
contact materials are safe. PFAS plastic used in cookware can flake off and become 
microplastics, which consumers ingest. Microplastics are a growing concern for 
human health. 


